
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KGET has partnered with Chevron to celebrate all 4-H and FFA students for their 
hard work in 2021. They initially hosted this contest last year during the pandemic 
in hopes to reward a student for their hard work and have decided to bring it back 
for a second year. They look forward to a great contest and wishing all students the 
best of luck. Contest rules and details --- All 4-H and FFA students are encouraged 
to enter a picture of their animal on kget.com/contests/ with a short blurb about 
their animals. See link below to enter.  
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https://www.kget.com/contests/county-fair-animals-photo-contest/#/rounds/1/gallery/enter

